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From: wayne bacon 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 6:13 pm
To: Planning Submissions
Subject: Opposal of the concent application LU24-010189, 299 Fenton Street, Glenholme , 

Rotorua

Hi ,  
 
I wish to oppose this application for a new emergency housing project in Rotorua. As a concern resident of 
Glenholme , Rotorua I can only see more crime evaluating from this decision. Please consider the amount of 
emergency housing already in Rotorua and the ongoing problem it has to us already. 
 
It is a definite NO  
 
Concerned Resident 
 
Wayne Bacon  
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